
City seeks public’s help in
redistricting efforts
The City of Costa Mesa is seeking the public’s participation
to redraw boundaries for City Council Districts 1 through 6.

The  City  of  Costa  Mesa  will  hold  its  first  public  input
workshop on Saturday Oct. 23 at 10 a.m. at the Norma Hertzog
Community  Center.  Members  of  the  public  will  have  an
opportunity to learn about the redistricting process, data and
mapping tools.

Every 10 years, local governments use new data from the Census
to redraw their district lines to reflect how populations have
changed. State law requires cities  to engage communities in
the redistricting process by holding public hearings and doing
public  outreach,  including  to  underrepresented  and  non-
English-speaking communities.

Subsequent meetings will be scheduled in December of 2021 and
January of 2022.

For more information on redistricting or to draw a district
map,  please  visit:  https://redistrictcostamesa.org/  In
addition, the City has created a dedicated email address for
the  public  to  submit  questions  or  comments  regarding  the
City’s  redistricting  process.   The  email  address  is
redistricting@costamesaca.gov
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